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      Divine Mercy Sunday 

 

 

… After eight days his disciples were again in the 

house, and Thomas was with them. Although the 

doors were shut, Jesus came and stood among them 

and said, “Peace be with you.” Then he said to 

Thomas, “Put your finger here and see my hands. 

Reach out your hand and put it in my side. Do not 

doubt but believe.” Thomas answered him, “My Lord 

and my God!” 

                                               The Gospel of John 

 

              News 
Sunday, April 23, Annual Parish Meeting: The 

annual meeting of Immaculate Conception Parish will 

be held today (Sunday, April 23) at 2 p.m. in the St 

Joseph’s Room, Palmer Rd Church. Parishioners are 

encouraged to attend. 
 

First Communion: Children will be making their 

First Holy Communion at the 11 a.m. Mass on 

Sunday, May 7. 
 

Mass Times: Beginning on Sunday, May 29 the 

Saturday evening mass will be held at 7 p.m. for the 

coming months. Also, please note the changes for the 

weekday masses on the bulletin schedule for this 

week only. 

 

Feast of Our Lady of Good Counsel: All CWL 

Members are invited to celebrate the Feast of Our 

Lady of Good Counsel on Wednesday, April 26 at 7 

p.m. at Immaculate Conception Church, Palmer 

Rd.  Mass followed by a reception at the Community 

Hall.  

 

Fr Ellsworth Scholarship: Applications forms for 

the Fr Richard Ellsworth Scholarship Fund are now 

available for 2017 graduates who will be attending 

post-secondary institutions (1
st
 year). They may be 

picked up at FJ Shea & Son, St Louis or at the Parish 

office. For more information contact Willard Mokler 

at 902-882-4445. Deadline to apply is May 28 

 

Summerside LifeChain: Please join us for our 

Summerside LifeChain on Saturday, April 29 from 

11a.m.-12p.m.  Signs provided. The LifeChain will be 

followed by lunch and our Annual General Meeting at 

the Linkletter Community Centre.  

 

Sisters of the Sacred Heart: The Sisters of the 

Sacred Heart will be opening a convent in 

Summerside this August. The Sisters are extremely 

grateful to Pan American Properties Inc. in 

partnership with Tim Banks and Carrie MacNabb for 

donating the land on Granville Street where the 

convent will be built. The Sisters look forward to 

spreading their apostolate of love and mercy in our 

community, teaching catechism in the parish, 

assisting in parish ministries, visiting the sick and 

elderly and eventually opening a high quality 

affordable faith based Child Care Center. They hope 

and pray that other generous benefactors will aid 

them with this project. Donations, which are tax 

deductible, can be forwarded to Fr. Chris Sherren, 

pastor of St. Paul’s Parish who will pass them on to 

the sisters. 

                       Reminder 
 

Guest Speaker-Religious Education: Charlene 

Peters, religious education coordinator for the 

Diocese, will give a presentation on Religious 

Education at Palmer Rd Church on Sunday, April 30 

at 6:30 p.m. Everyone is invited to attend this special 

event sponsored by the 125
th

 Anniversary Committee 

of Immaculate Conception Parish.  

                     

West Prince Right to Life: The meeting scheduled 

for Tuesday, April 18 is canceled due to 

Confirmation. Sorry for any inconvenience. The next 

meeting will be our Annual General Meeting on 

Tuesday, May 16 at 7:30 p.m. at the Immaculate 

Conception Church in Palmer Road. Everyone 

welcome. 
 

Men's Silent Retreat: Men's Silent Retreat at Our 

Lady of Hope Retreat Centre from Friday, April 28 at 

8p.m. to Sunday, April 30 at noon. Cost $200. Retreat 

Master Fr. Pierre Caouette, LC, from Oakville, Ont. 

Contact Ray Arsenault 902-854-2808 or Tracy Jones 

902-854-2969. 
 

March for Life Pilgrimage to Ottawa and Cap de 

la Madeleine: Join us from May 10-13th as we travel 

to Ottawa for the National March for Life.  We will 

also be visiting the shrine in Cap de la Madeleine in 

Quebec before we head home.  Cost is only $100 for 

youth or $200 for adults.  Please contact Brady Grant 

at 902-314-2052 or bradygrant74@gmail.com if you 

are interested, seats are limited. 
 

 

PEI Right to Life Association Campaign: PEI 

Right to Life Association has initiated a “Defenders 

of Life” fundraising campaign in an effort to promote 

and support a culture of life in our province. Please 

pick up a Defenders of Life flyer at the back of the 

church. 
 

All CWL Members Across the Island: The winter 

issue of Canadian League magazine is out (with the 

Mothers of Confederation cover!) and has the 

registration form enclosed for the national convention 

from August 6-9.  We highly encourage you to 

register for 1, 2 or 3 days.  New members are warmly 

welcomed.  Call Elaine at 569-9124 or Laurie at 566-

3876 for info.   

                        MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          24/04                               No Mass 
Tuesday:          25/04                                 9:00 a.m. 
Clifford Shea by the family 
Wednesday:    26/04                                 7:00 p.m.  
Our Lady of Good Counsel - Deceased members  
of all WP CWL Councils                           
Thursday:          27/4                                  7:00 p.m.  
Confession:                                                  6:30 p.m. 
Anniversary: Edward, Richard & Dora Kenny, Melvin 
Doucette, Oville, Leo & Jerry Martin, Bernice Richard 
Friday:                28/4                                 10:30 a.m.  
Memorial Mass Victor Gaudet    
                                                                                                        

        Third Sunday of Easter 
               April 30th,2017                                        
 
Saturday:              29/04                              7:00 p.m. 
For the People 
Sunday:                 30/04                   (M)   9:00 a.m. 
Joe & Jeanette Perry & family by Stella & sisters 
                                                             (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Rosie Gallant by the family 
 

 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when 
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can 
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ.  The 
Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date 
 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
April 2017 
 

Young People: That young people may respond 

generously to their vocations and seriously consider 

offering themselves to God in the priesthood or 

consecrated life. 

 

 

mailto:palmerroadparish@gmail.com
mailto:palmerroadparish@gmail.com
tel:%28902%29%20854-2808
tel:%28902%29%20854-2969
tel:%28902%29%20314-2052
mailto:bradygrant74@gmail.com
mailto:palmerroadparish@gmail.com


     


